
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/28/2016 3:46:05 PM
Subject: FW: Hello and looking for comment

 
 
From: Newsroom [mailto:news19@wltx.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2016 3:46 PM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: Hello and looking for comment
 
Hello Chaney,
 
 
I am sure you and the governor are aware of a school shooting in Anderson.  
 
I was hoping that the governor might be able to give us a statement about it. 
 
http://www.wltx.com/news/local/shooting-reported-at-townville-elementary-school-in-anderson-
county/327440246

Shooting Reported at Townville 
Elementary School in Anderson County
www.wltx.com

At least three people have been injured in connection with a 
shooting at Townville Elementary School in Anderson 
County, according to Medshore Ambulance Service.

Thank you and hope to hear from you soon.
 
Anne 
 
Anne McQuary
assignment editor 
(803) 776-9508
amcquary@wltx.com 
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